
From: Rodenbeck, Jay B.
To: Verhage, Kathleen M.; Roeder, James A.
Cc: Biazar, Shahab; Webb, Robert L.; mbalaskovits; steve@sc3development.com; Kimberly Legan
Subject: IIA Extension approved for Mesa del Sol Innovation Park II, Project Number: 393585 (PR-2021-005573 / SD-

2024-00032)
Date: Thursday, March 14, 2024 6:04:00 PM

Good evening Kathy and Jim,
 
On February 14th, 2024, an IIA Extension was approved administratively by the City Engineer
(Shahab Biazar) for Mesa del Sol Innovation Park II, Project Number: 393585 (PR-2021-005573 / SD-
2024-00032), with Development Facilitation Team staff all noting they had no objection to the
approval.
 
With the extension approval, the IIA's validity is extended to January 31, 2025.
 
Mr. Biazar as well as the applicant/agent for the IIA Extension are copied in this message.
 
 

Jay Rodenbeck
Planning Manager
Development Review Services
o (505) 924-3994
c (505) 553-0682
e jrodenbeck@cabq.gov
cabq.gov/planning
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